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Safety Bulletins
Safety bulletins are researched, written, and distributed by the Industry Wide Labor-

Management Safety Committee for use by the motion picture and television industry. 

The Industry Wide Labor-Management Safety Committee is composed of guild, union, 

and management representatives active in industry safety and health programs.

These safety bulletins are guidelines recommended by the safety committee. They 

are not binding laws or regulations. State, federal, and/or local regulations, where 

applicable, override these guidelines. Modifications in these guidelines should be 

made, as circumstances warrant, to ensure the safety of the cast and crew. 

The committee and these safety bulletins are representative of the commitment of both 

labor and management to safe practices in the motion picture and television industry. 

The members of the committee and all those who contributed to its work have devoted 

a great deal of time and effort to these guidelines because of the importance of safety 

to our industry.

Current safety bulletins are available on the CSATF website:

https://www.csatf.org/production-affairs-safety/safety-bulletins/

24-Hour Industry Safety Hotline
The 24-hour industry safety hotline number directs callers to an automated system 

that will assist them in reaching the desired Studio Safety Hotline. 

888-7-SAFELY

A list of the Studio Safety Hotlines can also be found on the CSATF website: 

https://www.csatf.org/production-affairs-safety/studio-safety-hotlines/

Industry Safety Resources

Safety is 
everyone’s 
responsibility.
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